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Weekly News – Wednesday 17th July 2019 

Date What’s on 

Thursday 18th July PTFA Summer Discos 
4:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. - EYFS & Key Stage 1 Disco  
5:45 p.m. to 6:45 p.m. - Key Stage 2 Disco   

Friday 19th July  
  
Monday 22nd July 9:00 a.m. – Headteacher Award Assembly 

Tuesday 23rd July Year 6 Visit to Wicksteed Park & BBQ 
Wednesday 24th July 9:00 a.m. – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
25th July to 1st September Summer Holidays  

Monday 2nd September Training Day 

Tuesday 3rd September First day of Autumn 2019 Term 

 
Sports Day 
A huge thank you to all of you for your support on Sports Day.  It was a fantastic day and we couldn’t have 
asked for better weather!  The children showed impressive sportsmanship and we are so proud of them all.  
Well done Cromwell who came in first place and a huge shout out to the Year 6s who demonstrated brilliant 
leadership skills in their roles on the day. The day was a huge success, and everyone had a lot of fun. 
 
Year 6 
On Tuesday 23rd July, children in year 6 will be visiting Wicksteed Park and on their return at approximately 
4:00 p.m. will enjoy a leavers BBQ.  Further details will be sent home tomorrow under separate cover, but 
please feel free to contact us should you have any further queries. 
 
We would like to invite all parents/carers of children in Year 6 to join us for their child’s leavers assembly on 
Wednesday 24th July 2019 at 9:00 a.m.   
 
Meet the teacher events 
During the week commencing 9th September there will be opportunities for you to visit your child’s new 
classroom where you can meet the teacher and hear about what your child will be learning during the autumn 
term. These events will take place straight after school from 3.10 p.m. – 4.00 p.m. on different days for 
different year groups as shown overleaf: 
 
p.t.o 
 
 
 



Continued; - 
 
 

 Monday 9th September  – Years 1 and 2, Seahorses, Starfish and Whales 
 Tuesday 10th September  – Years 3 and 4, Lions, Tigers and Pumas 
 Wednesday 11th September  – Years 5 and 6, Owls, Eagles and Hawks 

 
We will remind you of these dates again when we return to school in September but just wanted to give you 
plenty of notice. Please do not worry if you cannot attend for any reason. The teachers will send paper copies 
home of all information shared and it will be added to the school website. 
 
New Senior Leadership Team 
I am delighted to inform you that we have made three appointments from within our existing team to our senior 
leadership team. From September 2019 our leadership team will obviously consist of myself, Mrs Pawley and 
Mrs Marsden but will now also include: 
 

 Mrs Roebuck   - Years 1 and 2 Leader 
 Mr Herring   – Years 3 and 4 Leader 
 Mrs Hunter Jones  – Years 5 and 6 Leader 

 
School Uniform Orders 
As mentioned previously, our school uniform is now available to purchase online through our online web store.  
Please visit www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk and following the link under ‘Parents/School Uniform.  We do have a 
small supply in school, should you wish to see the items before purchasing.  
 
 


